
 

 

8th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

Year 8 – Leavers Evening Occasion 
 
I am delighted to offer a reward leavers evening, which will include a meal and a disco to celebrate the 
student’s time at Codsall Middle School.  
 
The evening is being held at The Wergs Golf Course, Keepers Lane, Codsall, on Monday 15th July 2024 
from 7:00pm until 9:30pm.   
 
On arrival, pupils will have a Mocktail, followed by a meal and the evening will be finished with a disco.  Pupils 
will have the opportunity to purchase further soft drinks from the bar.  If any child is found with alcohol, 
parents will be contacted and the pupil will be asked to leave the event. 
 
The dress code for the evening is smart casual, this evening is not a prom night and children will not be 
expected to wear any formal evening wear. 
 
The cost of the evening is £20.00 per child.  This will need to be paid on Parent Pay by Friday 23rd June. 
Could you please return your meal selection to form tutors once payment has been made. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable evening. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
E. Brookes 

 

Mrs E Brookes  
Head of Year 8 
 
 

Year 8 leavers evening: 
Name of pupil: _____________________________________________ Form __________ 
Please select from the following options: 
Chicken nuggets and chips                    or        Cheese & Tomato pizza and chips              
                  
Chocolate Brownie                             or        New York Cheesecake               
 
Please advise of any special dietary requirements/allergies.  
 
My child will be collected at 9:30pm (name and contact number please) 
 

 
Signed (person with parental responsibility) _________________________    Date: _____________ 
 
 


